
Industry Recall: Midwest Foods is NOT Associated

Church Brothers/True Leaf Farms is voluntarily recalling select chopped and 
shredded Romaine Products due to possible bactherial pathogen. The product 
that is subject to this recall contains the Run Numbers:

225144
or

225125

Midwest Foods is NOT Associated with this recall. We do not carry the 
affected product. Church Brothers/True Leaf is urging anyone who has received 
the product to dispose of it in a manner that prevents consumption and to 
document destruction process. DO NOT serve or consume the product. You can 
reach out to Church Brothers for more information about destruction of 
product and credits if you received this product from them. We are attaching 
their information on identifying run numbers to this notice for your 
information. 

At this time, no illnesses have been inked to this recall. 

Once again, Midwest Foods is NOT Associated with this recall. If you have any 
questions feel free to reach out to your Business Development Associate or 
contact customer service at 773.927.8870. 

More information can be obtained from Church Brothers 
by reaching out to them at:

FoodSafetyQuestions@churchbrothers.com 
or during week days at 831.796.1000
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CARTONS:  How to identify Run Number on cartons of Foodservice Romaine 
  

 
 
BAGS: How to identify Run Number on bags of Foodservice Romaine 
 

 




